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Senator Stroebel: Prevailing Wage will Save Money this Budget 

Prevailing wage is fiscal policy 

 

Madison, WI – Senator Duey Stroebel (R-Cedarburg) released the following statement after the 

chairmen of JFC announced the starting point of budget deliberations: 

 

I was disappointed full prevailing wage repeal has been pulled as a non-fiscal policy item. As 

other states have experienced, and we have begun to see in Wisconsin for local governments, 

prevailing wage repeal saves taxpayer resources.  

 

The Wisconsin Taxpayers Alliance evaluation determined the repeal would save Wisconsin 

taxpayers tens of millions of dollars.  

 

I plan to continue to follow the JFC process as I did yesterday by attending the public hearing at 

State Fair Park.  

 

When budgeting, our priority should always be to pass policy reforms that save money through 

efficiencies. Prevailing wage does that.  
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https://www.documentcloud.org/documents/1695553-prevailing-wages-wi-taxpayers-alliance-study.html

